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Overview
There is a growing recognition that documentation is a very important and impactful part of any model 
development. However documentation makes sense only if it can be understood not only by model authors. It has 
to provide adequate information to know what the model is, how it was built, what are the limitations, and how it 
can be used. There numerous attempts to provide some standards for model documentation, however a universal 
and accepted standard is yet to emerge.

Topics Discussed
• What should a standard for documentationinclude? 

◦ What are the minimal requirements? 
◦ Preferred requirements? 
◦ Best requirements?

• How will modeling scientists who meet this standard be recognized?
• How can they be incentivized to do so? How can the standards be enforced?
• How should this standard(s) be reviewed, adopted, disseminated, improved?
• What can be a formal process for how standards relevant to modeling science be proposed, reviewed, and 

adopted in the future?

The overall goal, which is very much in line with the OMF ambitions is to create a growing group of modelers who
want to make models reusable, useful and operational.
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